
ARLIC rate adjustments 

American Retirement Life Insurance Company (ARLIC) Medicare Supplement 
insurance plans are experiencing rate adjustments in the following states 
beginning on: 

12/1/2017 –Oklahoma 

1/1/2018 – Illinois 

Preview the ARLIC rate adjustments in each state listed above. 

Changes for CHLIC Med Supp in Idaho  

As of January 1, 2018 the following changes will apply to those who reside in 
Idaho applying for a Cigna Med Supp plan: 

• Cigna will no longer be able to provide Medicare supplement rates with 
a Household discount (HHD).  This applies to all CHLIC Med Supp plans 
in ID sold on or after January 1, 2018.  

• Customers who currently receive a HHD and are enrolled in a Loyal or 
CHLIC plan will keep their discount. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact our office. 
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